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P. O. Box 825, 00606, Sarit Centre

                                                                          NAIROBI, Kenya

                                                                   
Telephone 4453671/2 

                                                                   
       Nelleon Place, Rhapta Road, Westlands
                                                                                          16th May 2008
Dear …………………………
INVITATION TO A VALIDATION WORKSHOP ON E-WASTE PROJECT IN KENYA TO BE HELD ON 28TH May 2008 at ________________
Kenya ICT Action Network (KICTANet) is   implementing a project    to facilitate Kenya to critically review its management of the electronic waste (e-waste), the institutional framework to support e-waste management and a strategy to create the necessary infrastructure and mechanisms to support sustainable and environment friendly e-waste management.   A key focus is to explore the economic opportunities provided by e-waste on one hand and address grave concerns arising from the toxic and non-biodegradable waste on the other.  

The general objective of the project is to assess the e-waste landscape in   Kenya and confirm the assessment through base line study with field visits.

Specifically the project will:

· Map out the strengths and weaknesses of the current situation in handling e-waste

· Compile a written roadmap for the way forward as well as recommendations for advocacy efforts

· Develop and enlarge the network of relevant stakeholders/key players of the existing 'e-waste scene', i.e. the repair/reuse and recycling industry, the Electrical Electronic Equipment (EEE) supply sector as well as government administration, parastatals and corporate etc. 

· Create awareness of the roadmap through  workshop facilitation   and media reports as necessary 

An inception workshop was held at Jacaranda Hotel on March 3rd, 2008 where the strategy for the project implementation and the tools for data collection were reviewed.  
Subsequently, the data collection tools were administered to selected organisations ranging from government, private institutions, NGO’s, informal organisations and households located near the dumpsites.   
This is to invite you for a validation workshop to be held on the 28th of May from 9.00 a.m. to 1 p.m. at Lenana House Conference Centre, situated on Jacaranda Avenue, off Gitanga Road, LAVINGTON, telephone number 3860663/3873959.   A draft report shall be emailed to you by 26th of May.   We look forward to sharing the research findings with you and getting your invaluable comments.

Please for more information, call Evelyne on 4453671/2 or email: evelyne@kictanet.or.ke
Yours faithfully

Alice Munyua

National Co-ordinator









